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From: Caroline Langley 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 9:23 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I am an Eastern Shore resident; who has lived in greater Hobart for over 30 years. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Traffic congestion is a serious problem. State or local govt have not made a scintilla of impact on traffic congestion in 
the last 20 yrs; it just gets worse. Ferries might help BUT not without long term parking on the E Shore; its hopeless! A 
stadium will be a traffic debarcle. 
A linkage between a new stadium & a Tassie AFL team is tantamount to blackmail. 
Our beautiful Cenotaph will end up as a backyard lawn stuck behind a concrete donut. 
I completely endorse the 'No New Stadium' submission to the Planning Commission. 
For goodness sake, let common sense prevail. 
I categorically DO NOT support a stadium at Macquarie Point. 

Yours faithfully, 

Caroline Langley 
 




